
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: White, John
Sent: Monday, January 05, 2009 5:15 PM
To: Williamson, Alec; Preedy, Matt
Cc: Greco, Theresa
Subject: RE: 54 foot diameter single bore tunnel
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red

6/25/2009

This is a done deal, I will deal with Ralph in the morning when we meet.  KPFF will not be doing any further work to 
assess the bored tunnel, it has left the IPM court. 
 

From: Williamson, Alec  
Sent: Monday, January 05, 2009 3:11 PM 
To: Preedy, Matt; White, John 
Subject: RE: 54 foot diameter single bore tunnel 
 
Matt-  It would be better for us to discuss the IPM contract internally first, if possible. 
 

From: Preedy, Matt  
Sent: Monday, January 05, 2009 2:51 PM 
To: Williamson, Alec; White, John 
Subject: Re: 54 foot diameter single bore tunnel 
 
John will discuss this with Ralph this afternoon. 
 

From: Williamson, Alec  
To: Preedy, Matt  
Sent: Mon Jan 05 14:06:02 2009 
Subject: FW: 54 foot diameter single bore tunnel  

Hi Matt-  Do we want to have KPFF review the preliminary plan/profile/section of the large diameter tunnel?  I am not 
comfortable with this unless you or John decide this is what you want to do.   
  
Alec 
 

From: Ralph Iboshi [mailto:ralph.iboshi@kpff.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 05, 2009 1:50 PM 
To: Williamson, Alec 
Cc: Preedy, Matt; White, John; Parsons, Jim (Consultant) 
Subject: 54 foot diameter single bore tunnel 
 
Hi Alec, 
  
I’d appreciate a copy and electronic file of the plan, profile and sections of the 54 foot single bore tunnel that the 
WSDOT has developed for the IPM team.  I’ll be in the office at about 3:00 today so I’ll drop by your office then. 
Thanks, 
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